How HCPS Parents Get Access to State Testing Scores

Once a student takes a state test, those scores will be accessible through the HCPS Online Report Card &
Test Scores option.

What information is needed to view Florida test scores online?
There are two ways of signing in to view the information online:

1. Students can view test scores by logging in with their student number and district password.

2. Parents and guardians can view test scores by entering student information and the student’s
assigned Personal Identification Number (PIN). For students in grades 6-12, the PIN is the same
PIN used to access report cards online. For students in grades 3-5, a PIN letter was sent home
with students in April. If you do not have a PIN, see the question below: How do | request a PIN?

How do | request a PIN?

The PIN can be sent to either the email address or mobile phone number of a parent or guardian as
provided on the Student Emergency Information Card. Please click on this link to Request a

PIN electronically. If you have more than one student, you only need to make one request. You will
receive all PINs associated with that contact information. Note that a separate email or text will be sent
for each student.

The electronic PIN request will not work if the email address or mobile phone number entered does not
match the information on the Student Emergency Information Card. Please report any changes to your
mobile phone number and/or email address to your student’s school.

Where do | login to the Report Card Portal?
Use the link to access test scores: HCPS Report Cards and Test Scores Login

Once | login how do | get access to the state test scores?
You will see a blue Open Family Portal tile in the middle of the page. Click on it and it will automatically
log you into your student’s Family Portal score page.
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The new Family Portal provides a centralized location for your student's statewide assessment results and Individual Score Reports. Beginning with the
2022-2023 FAST administration, families will be able to access their child's scores on the Family Portal within several days of test completion. However,
some FSA/NGSSS results will take longer to post to this site.

Open Family Portal _

The following links provide access to additional information regarding statewide assessment results:
* Understanding FAST Reports for Families
* Graduation Requirements for Florida's Statewide Assessments


https://reportcards.sdhc.k12.fl.us/requestPin/
https://testscores.sdhc.k12.fl.us/

